
 

 

Renaissance at Trimble Creek 
Homeowner’s Association, Inc.  

Annual Meeting – April 4, 2022 
 
Notice: Upon due notice given and received, the scheduled meeting of the Board of 

Directors of Renaissance at Trimble Creek HOA was held on April 4, 2022, via 
Zoom conference. 

 
Board Member Attendee’s:       

 
Glen Clayburn, President 
Mike Jones, Treasurer   
Don Walk, Trustee 
Cori Barnes, Trustee 
Lynn Jenson, Trustee 
Shawn Powell, Secretary 
 

Homeowner Attendee’s: - Call for proxies- 18 homes present. 

 
Rusty and Kristen Hughes, Covi Powell, Wende Norris, Jeff Hamblin, Mike Henry, Mike and Kathy 
Johnson, Linda walk, Joseph Ernst, Jenn Macintire, Cindy Alexander, Mel and Karen Bashore,  
David and Maureen Ovard, Mike and Beverly Jones, Stewart and Kathy Poore, Mike Jensen, Kris 
Bankowski 

 
Call to Order:   The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Financials 

 

- Financial Report presented by Mike Jones.  Explanation of financials, HOA fees, expenses. 

- Community offered use of Zelle for payments. 

 

New Trustee Voting  

 

- Nominations for HOA Trustee to replace Don Walk. Unanimous vote made for Kristin Hughes as 

new Trustee.   

 

General Meeting Minutes 
 

- Water Conservancy Presentation 

- Call for Community Volunteers 

- HOA updates by Cori Barnes 

- Pet Rules by Glen Clayburn 

 

 
Adjournment:   There being no further business to come before the Board of Directors, the 
meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm.   


